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https://youtu.be/
jc_0NVfrjXY 

A video of caroling 
provided by Dan 
Moore 



Pot Luck Dinner– Saturday, January 13 at 6 pm 

 DJ Lenny will be here 

 $5 donation 

 Bring your favorite dish to share 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

 January 16 

 7 pm 

 Community Center 

  





Note from Compliance 

We had many trees come down in the community 
thanks to Irma.  As you continue to clean-up your 
property after Irma, please remember to include 
having stumps removed. 
It's that time of the year again to perform routine 
outdoor maintenance such as mulching, cleaning 
sidewalks, roofs and driveways, and trimming low 
hanging tree branches over sidewalks, streets and 
streetlights.  Please complete this maintenance as 
we have started the compliance reviews, and will 
begin sending letters for non-compliance.  

Reminder  

Children under the age of 16 are not to be driving 
golf carts in the Community. There have been 
some youngsters driving around - actually swerv-
ing/ fooling around. Also children are not to be 
standing up on the back of golf carts where golf 
clubs usually go. It's very dangerous and they can 
get hurt.  Let’s keep these safety rules in mind. 



Thursday night euchre resumed at 7 PM, January 
4 in the Community Center .   

Welcome back to all the players.  

Future Event  

St Patty’s Day  Golf Tournament 

More Information coming soon 

 

 

 



An invitation to earn a living while shopping sounds 
very enticing, doesn’t it?  Unfortunately, this old 
scam has resurfaced just in time for the holiday sea-
son causing some residents to reach out to the Sher-
iff’s Office fraud line to report the mystery con job.  

While it is true that some retailers hire companies 
to evaluate the quality of service in their stores uti-
lizing a legitimate “mystery shopper”, there are red 
flags you need to be aware of should you choose to 
do a little retail therapy.   

One caller reported to the fraud line that a con art-
ist contacted her immediately after she applied for a 
job online via an employment-related search engine. 
She then began receiving text messages regarding 
her first assignment, followed by a package that ar-
rived to her home containing a cashier’s check and in-
structions to deposit the check and wire transfer 
money as part of her mystery-shopping job. This re-
quest raised a red flag, and fortunately for our call-
er, she immediately realized this was an attempt to 
scam her.   

 

Lee County Sheriff Fraud Alert 



Fraud Alert Continued 

 

Here is what you should know about becoming a mys-
tery shopper. It does not cost anything. In fact, you 
can search a database of shopping assignments 
through a legitimate secret shopper company by vis-
iting the Mystery Shopping Providers Association 
(MSPA) at mysteryshop.org.  

You can avoid becoming a victim by never doing busi-
ness with someone who: Requires you pay a certifi-
cation fee Charges a fee for access to mystery 
shopping opportunities  Asks you to deposit a 
check and wire some or all of the money as part of 
your duties Isn’t part of the MSPA  

For more information about the Mystery Shopper 
scam, or to report a fraud, scam or identity theft, 
contact the sheriff’s office fraud line at 258-3292 
or fraudline@sheriffleefl.org.   



A  thank you  to all who donated to the guards this 
year.  You helped to make the holiday season spe-
cial for them! 

 

The Crier is your newsletter.  IF you have a new 
neighbor, please have them e mail the crier so 
they can be added  to our listing.  IF you have 
moved and no longer wish to receive the Crier, 
please e mail the Crier to be taken off the list. 

Please forward items or pictures to westmin-
stercrier@gmail.com at least 2 weeks ahead of 
time for publication.  This address is just for 
submitting items to the crier.  Concerns about 
information appearing in the crier should be ad-
dressed at the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the 
week of  January 14.   


